
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Below are the links to summer math packets for incoming seventh grade students through high 
school. (The incoming sixth grade will be provided a packet that is a hard copy, not online.) The 
summer packets will be completed using Linkit. All of our students are familiar with this program. 
You can access linkit by going to the following web address: test.linkit.com. 
 
Once you are at that web page, you enter the appropriate code, see below, and select your name from 
the drop down menu. Then you are good to go. 
 
All summer packets must be completed by Monday, September 9, 2019. 
 
We will have math support available for students on two occasions this summer: July 17, 2019 and 
August 14, 2019. This will be provided in our media center both days from 9:00 am to 11:00am. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school. 
 
Thank you, 
Dr. McCabe 
 
Middle School Codes 
Student heading into any 7TH GRADE COURSE: ​001W2VT1 
 
Student heading into 8TH GRADE COURSE(non-Honors): ​001EB4W1 
 
Student heading into 8TH GRADE COURSE(HONORS/ALG 1):​001QI6JH 
 
High School Codes 
Student heading into any ALGEBRA 1 COURSE:  ​001QI6JH 

 

Student​ heading into any GEOMETRY COURSE: ​00116ULV 

 

Student ​heading into any ALGEBRA 2 COURSE:​ ​00144PI9 

 


